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Artist’s impression of the new homebase 

Project overview 

A project is underway at Warners Bay Public School to provide four new homebases for Warners Bay Public School to 
bring students the latest educational facilities and support the growing local economy. 

Progress summary   

The project continues to progress through the planning phase and the design of the new building is being completed 
in consultation with representatives from School Infrastructure NSW, the principal and representatives from the 
school.   

The scope of works has been extended to include a program of planned maintenance works to improve the facilities 
for students and provide the best learning environment at Warners Bay Public School.  

These works will include refurbishment works to several buildings throughout the school. Works will include replacing 
flooring, upgrading lighting and ceiling fans, carpentry works and painting.   

The tender for main works construction contract, including the additional maintenance scope, is anticipated to be 
released in Term 4 2022.  

Next steps  

Construction will start after the Development Application has been approved and the construction contract has been 
awarded.  

School Infrastructure NSW will work closely with the school to minimise interruption to students and staff during 
construction. This may mean conducting portions of work during weekends or school holiday periods or exploring 
options to lessen the impacts of construction on school operations and student learning.  
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Indicative location of the new building 

The four new homebases will be built between the existing Blocks E and J. The layout below shows the location of the 
new building and layout of rooms. 

 

More information 

If you have any questions about the project please contact School Infrastructure NSW by phoning 1300 482 651 or 
emailing schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au.  

We will work to support the school by providing timely, up-to-date information about the status and next steps of the 
project, plus any impacts on the school community and its surrounds. 
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